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Geneva, 19 December 2008
	Ref:
	Addendum 2 to
TSB Collective letter 1/11

	

	Tel:
Fax:

E-mail:

	+41 22 730 5866
+41 22 730 5853
tsbsg11@itu.int

	To Administrations of Member States of the Union, to ITU-T Sector Members and to ITU-T Associates participating in the work of Study Group 11


	Subject:
	SG 11 meeting (19-23 January 2009)


Dear Sir/Madam,

In agreement with its Chairman, Mr. Wei Feng, Study Group 11, at its upcoming meeting in January 2009 in Geneva, will take further steps towards working in a fully electronic environment.  The meeting will therefore be run paperless.  
Printers are available in the cyber café of the 2nd basement of the Tower building for delegates who wish to print documents.  In addition, the IS Service Desk has prepared a limited number of laptops for those who do not have one.
Yours faithfully,

Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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